From: Pina Lancia iR C 6

Sent: January-17-17 5:55 A =~ 2

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMUNICATION
WP - Fbaan 3/203

Subject: Gate Hollow Estates -
ITEM-_ =

Good Moming Mr. Carella,

Ilive at@88® 1 Tumber Forest Crt.

I've been living here since 2002. Over the last 15 years I've seen the traffic and pollution mcrease exponentially. It takes me half an hour to 45
minutes to get to highway 7 and Weston road in the momings. The infrastructure for this cominunity is barely working now, and by adding a 10

story building in our neighborhood definitely is not going to help.
This is a beautiful community fust the way it is. Not only is this going to block the view to the beautifil conservation area but it will definitely
add pollution and congestion all around us,

Iam NOT in favour of this building in our coﬁamunity. It saddens and makes me angry me to think that a builder, Just for profit, is allow to put
up a 10 story building without consideration to the existing community, and to the affects on the environment all around us.

When do we say enough is enough!

Pina Lancia



